
 

  

Tel. 787.522.5252 | Fax 1.866.912.2830 

September 4,2018  

COM-2018-018 

Dear provider of pharmaceutical services,  

Recall: Montelukast tablets by Camber Pharmaceuticals 

 
At PharmPix we are committed to the health and well-being of patients.  It is for this reason that 
we inform that on August 31, 2018 the US Food and Drug Administration (FDA) issued a 
statement notifying voluntary retirement of Montelukast Sodium Tablets manufactured by 
Camber Pharmaceuticals, Inc. The recall was made due incorrect drug in bottles. Sealed bottles 
labeled as Montelukast Sodium Tablets, 10 milligrams, 30 count bottles from Camber were found 
to instead contain 90 tablets of Losartan Potassium Tablets, 50 mg. The affected lot is detailed 
on Table 1. 
 
 

 Table 1. Affected lot of Montelukast Sodium Tablets 10mg  

Product Affected Lot Expiration date NDC 

Montelukast Sodium Tablets 10mg  MON17384 12/31/2019 31722-726-30 

 
 
The Pharmacy must: 
 

1. Identify if they have the product in inventory and immediately stop using and dispensing 
the product.  

2. It is important that pharmacy contact all members that in the previous 90 days received 
the recalled medication. 

3. For questions regarding this recall can access www.fda.gov.  
 

 
For additional information visit: 
https://www.fda.gov/NewsEvents/Newsroom/PressAnnouncements/ucm619174.htm 
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